
News from the Board of Directors

March 7, 2022

Dear Members and Friends,

Since I last wrote to you the Board of Directors has formed a search committee
and has begun advertising for the Executive Director position. Below is the link
to the job description on the website. If you know someone you would like to
consider this  dynamic and exciting career opportunity and the chance to
join the AWA team, please let them know we are hiring.

The hiring committee is taking a methodical and thorough approach to ensure
the individual selected has the best fit with AWA culture, and has the
commitment, character and competence to meet the demands of the position. 


In the interim we are grateful that Christyann Olson is able to step back from
her retirement to fill the Executive Director role. 


We are deeply appreciative of the years of service Ian Urquhart provided to
AWA, and wish him the very best. 


Your continuing support is deeply appreciated.


Sincerely,

 Jim

Jim Campbell, President

Alberta Wilderness Association


 

 

    

https://albertawilderness.ca/about-us/career-opportunities/
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